
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
11th  August 2024  —  Year B  

 

Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish  

Our mission is to be a welcoming, prayerful, embracing parish, united in Christ, strengthening the faith and transforming 
the spiritual life of the community.  We aim to be caring and responsive, sharing the Good News, and living the values of 

the Gospel. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
During next weekend’s Sunday Masses, all throughout the Archdiocese, the 
Annual Catholic Campaign will be conducted.  The whole original goal of the 
Campaign was to rationalise and reduce the frequency and number of 
Archdiocesan Appeals.  It has been in operation just over a decade now, 
beginning in 2013.  And it has certainly succeeded in that goal.  The Campaign 
has six major foci: 
 
1. The Priests Foundation which offers financial support to the Archdiocese’s 

retired and infirm priests. 
2. Supporting the various ministries operated by Centacare. 
3. Supporting the education of future priests in the Holy Spirit Provincial 

Seminary, Banyo. 
4. Providing students of financially struggling families to receive a quality 

Catholic education via the Mary MacKillop Bursary Fund. 
5. Assisting grassroot ministries within Parishes of the Archdiocese via the 

Annual Grants Program.  
6. Contributing towards the operational expenses of the Archdiocese’s 

premier retreat centre at Ormiston, the Santa Teresa Spirituality Centre. 
 
I should point out that financial contributions towards the first four items are 
recognised as tax-deductible gifts; the latter two – the Annual Grants Program 
and the Santa Teresa Spirituality Centre – are deemed to be non-tax-
deductible gifts. 
 
During today’s Masses, a Parish Finance Councillor will speak briefly about the 
Annual Catholic Campaign, and ask for your participation by coming prepared 
for next Sunday’s Appeal.  I would strongly suggest that you take home a 2024 
Annual Catholic Campaign envelope with you today, and return your 
completed and sealed envelope at one of the Parish’s Masses next 
Sunday.  Thank you! 
 
The Parish received good news from the Queensland Government’s 
Community Sustainability Action (CSA) – Round 8 Community Heritage Grant 
Program, that our Parish’s application for grant assistance for maintenance 
repairs to the terracotta roof tiles areas of the Corpus Christi Church was 
successful.  This project has received funding support from the Queensland 
Government’s Community Sustainability Action grant program.  The funding 
support amounts to $50,000.  The Parish sincerely thanks the Queensland 
Government for its financial support.  We anticipate that the Parish will 
complete the work within the next twelve months. 
 
The Parish Office has been understaffed during the past week with two 
members – Debra Visser and Angela Greathead – testing positive to COVID.  It 
is unfortunate that their absence coincided with my own absence in attending 
the Annual 2-Day Archdiocesan Clergy Convocation meeting.  The Parish Office 
was completely closed on Tuesday.  I offer my apologies to any Parishioners 
who may have been inconvenienced with either the unplanned Office closure 
on Tuesday, or in trying to make contact with the Office at other times.  I pray 
that both ladies will be COVID-free again soon. 
 
I had a number of Parishioners approach me after last Sunday’s Masses 
enquiring about the name of the author and the titles of his trilogy that I 
referred to in my homily.                
             Continued on page two…   

PARISH DIRECTORY 
Parish Office:  136 Buckland Road, Nundah  4012  
          (corner Buckland Road & Bage Street) 
Ph:  3324 3870 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Website: www.banyonundahcatholic.org.au  
Facebook:  Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 9.00am - 4.00pm 
                    
PARISH TEAM 
Fr Daniel Redhead  -  Parish Priest  
Email: pp.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au     
Ph:  3324 3874    
Ms Debra Visser  -  Parish Manager 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Jillian Piper—Administrative Assistant 
Email: assistant.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Carmel Spargo  -  Finance Officer 
Email: nundah.finance@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Angela Greathead  -  Sacramental Coordinator 
Email: sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Catherine Byrnes  -  Local Safeguarding  
 Representative 
Email: lsr.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
STOPLine If you think it’s wrong ...report it. 
STOPLine Phone: 1800 304 550 
Email: AOB@stoplinereport.com 
 
MASS CENTRES 
Corpus Christi Church  65 Bage Street, Nundah  
Holy Trinity Church  352 St Vincent’s Road, Banyo  
 
PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Pius V Primary  Mr Peter Gordon  -  Principal    
Ph:  3267 7306    
Email: pbanyo@bne.catholic.edu.au 
St Joseph’s Primary  Ms Kristen Garrett -   
Acting Principal  Ph: 3266 2405 
Email:  pnundah@bne.catholic.edu.au  
Mary MacKillop College Mrs Erin Wedge  -  Principal 
Ph:  3266 2100        
Email: mmc@bne.catholic.edu.au 
 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 4pm  -  5pm Holy Trinity Church, Banyo 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  -  Saturday (vigil) 6pm  
and Sunday 9.30am   
Holy Trinity, Banyo  -  Sunday 7.30am and 5pm 
WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  
Monday 7am and Friday 9am  
Holy Trinity, Banyo 
Wednesday 9am and Thursday 6.30pm   
 
ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
All enquiries for assistance Ph: 1800 846 643      
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Please Pray for  
Those who are sick:  
Alfie Thomas, Marigold Reid, Maria Moltmann, 
Tony Gilmartin, Tracey Stegeman, John Davies,  
Justin Carr,  Doug Desouza, Fr Peter Luton and 
Jacqueline Casimento. 
 

 

 Lord, show them your loving care 
This list will be refreshed at the beginning of each month.  

If you know someone who needs to remain on this list,  
please contact the Parish Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP 
“Get up and eat or the journey will be too much for you!”  1 Kings 
19:7 
 
God knows that committing to a 
stewardship lifestyle is difficult.  However, 
we were not designed to do it on our own, 
we need God’s help.  Fortunately, God gave 
us the greatest gift of all, His son, Jesus.  
Through the gift of the Eucharist, we unite 
our sacrifice with Jesus’ sacrifice to do the will of God, Our Father.  
We receive the strength and courage to be His missionary disciples.   
 
A VOCATION VIEW 
Embrace the call to your vocation as a source of spiritual 

nourishment, just as Jesus is the living bread that sustains our 

souls. 

 
EXPOSITION AND ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Contact Colina at northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com for more 
details.  
Permanent dedicated adorers needed for the following HOLY 
HOURS .  Most urgent hours are marked with a * 
Corpus Christi — Mondays at 4pm* and  
     Tuesdays at 2am, 3am and 6am 
Holy Trinity — Tuesdays at 11am* 
 

PARISH OFFICE NEWS 
The Parish Office will be closed Wednesday for the Ekka 
Public Holiday and will reopen Thursday. 
 

From page one… 
The author was Elie Wiesel, and his three books were titled 
Night (published 1956), Dawn (published 1960) and Day 
(published 1961).  The three books were republished in 1962 as 
a single volume in 1962.  The books are his telling of his intern-
ment in Auschwitz during WW2.  The author was a Nobel Lau-
rette. 
 
Finally, our RCIA Candidates will receive their third and final 
Scrutiny as a prelude to their reception into the Catholic Church 
in a fortnight’s time.  Once again, the Scrutiny rite will necessi-
tate a small change to the order of today’s (Sunday) 9:30am 
Mass at Nundah.  The Third Scrutiny will be in lieu of the Profes-
sion of Faith.  Please continue to pray for Felix, Jennifer, David, 
Myles and Sakiko as they complete their journey of faith towards 
becoming members of our Church. 
 
May the Lord bless you and keep you throughout the week 
ahead. 
 
Fr Dan,  
Parish Priest 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC CAMPAIGN will be 
held next weekend. Envelopes are availa-
ble now if you wish to take one home in 
preparation for next weekend.  Dona-
tions can also be made using the QR 
code below. Donations support the many 
causes that Fr Dan highlights on page 
one in his message this week. 
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Synod24 Prayer 
 

Creator Spirt, whose breath of life  
makes all things new.   

 
We gather around Your table of communion, 

as many parts of one body, grounded in the hope, joy 
and mission of the Risen Christ. 

 
We open our minds and hearts, so we can be 

nourished and enlivened by your presence, ready to 
be the hope, joy and mission of the Risen Christ. 

 
We make space for the many stories of hurt, exclusion 

and silence of those within, and on the edges of our 
communities, so we may be in service of the hope, joy 

and mission of the Risen Christ. 
 

As your breath of life flows in us and through us, 
may we be a vessel for your bold creativity 

so we may be the hands and feet of the hope, joy and 
mission of the Risen Christ.  

 
We ask this in the name of the Risen Christ.   

 
Amen. 

Archdiocese of Brisbane & Flocknote (image attached) 
For the past 3 years, the archdiocese has been working with par-
ishes to develop more efficient and contemporary ways to reach 
parishioners and visitors. We are excited to announce a new 
partnership between Flocknote and the Archdiocese of Brisbane. 
Many of us are familiar with the paper parish census form; we fill 
these out every few years to ensure we stay up to date with who 
is in the parish and to keep 
ourselves connected to par-
ish programs and ministries. 
With much more activity 
online today, Flocknote is 
the ultimate secure solution 
for managing communica-
tion between you and the 
parish. Over the next few 
weeks, we will be launching 
our online registration form 
so parishioner families and 
visitors can sign up and stay 
connected. More to come! 

Catholic Earthcare Season of Creation Convocation 
 (12–14 September 2024) 
Please join us as we spend time together learning and sharing 

about how we can all care for creation. 

For more information and to register, visit: www.caritas.org.au/

soc-convocation  (Registrations close Monday 12 August 2024) 

Shalom World Presents, Glorious Lives: Mary MacKillop 
 

Shalom World is proud to present the next production in their 
Glorious Lives series dedicated to Mary MacKillop, Australia's First 
Saint.  The film showcases St Mary MacKillop's remarkable 
achievements and contributions, and also features interviews 
with historians, educators, and individuals inspired by her legacy. 
Viewers will learn about the challenges she overcame and the 
steadfast faith that drove her mission. 
 

The film can be viewed on Shalom World TV as well as the Shalom 
World App, which is free to download through all App stores. 
A preview of the film is available via this link: https://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=nYOJiyj5YtU 

There is a lot of illness around at the moment.   
Please remember to be diligent and consider those in our com-
munity that are at greater risk and with lower immunity to the 
various bugs being shared at the moment.  Please use the hand 
sanitiser provided in our church spaces. 

Acknowledgement of Country 
‘We, the parishioners of the Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish, acknowledge the 
Turrbal and Yuggera Peoples, who are the Traditional Custodians of this land. 

We pay respect to the Elders past, present and future and extend that respect to 
other Aboriginal and Torres  Strait Islander People present.    

https://www.caritas.org.au/soc-convocation?utm_source=ParishBulletin&utm_medium=Referral&utm_term=&utm_content=&utm_campaign=ECARE_2025_CONVOCATION_TIK
https://www.caritas.org.au/soc-convocation?utm_source=ParishBulletin&utm_medium=Referral&utm_term=&utm_content=&utm_campaign=ECARE_2025_CONVOCATION_TIK


 

Parish Events this Week  
Monday 12 August 
7.00am Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah  
8.00am Adoration for 24 hours, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Tuesday 13 August 
8.00am Adoration for 24 hours, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Wednesday 14 August 
St Maximilian Mary Kolbe 
9.00am Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo  
 
Thursday 15 August  
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
6.30pm Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Friday 16 August  
9.00am  Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Saturday 17 August  
6.00pm Vigil Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Sunday 18 August 
7.00am Rosary, Holy Trinity Banyo 
7.30am Mass,  Holy Trinity Banyo  
9.00am Rosary, Corpus Christi Nundah  
9.30am Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah   
5.00pm  Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo  

PARISH MINISTRIES  

      
WHS Representative   

Mrs Patricia Corfield   
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Youth Activities Coordinator 
Mr Henri Knol  

Email:  banyonundahyouth@gmail.com 
 

Parish Computer Project 
Email: nundahcomputerproject@gmail.com  

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
"The greatest love story of all time  

is contained in a tiny white Host." Fulton J. Sheen 
Mrs Colina Knol    

Email: northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com 

 
BAPTISMS 

Please contact the parish office for a baptism pack.   
Families meet with Fr Dan for preparation. 

 
Baptisms are held at  

 Corpus Christi, Nundah on the 2nd Saturday of the month 
 Holy Trinity, Banyo on the 3rd Saturday of the month. 

Mass Settings 
Penitential Rite: 3E 

Gloria: Prayed 

Responsorial Psalm 

(R.)      Taste and see the goodness of the Lord. 
 
Gospel Acclamation 

Alleluia, alleluia! 
I am the living bread from heaven, says the Lord; 
Whoever eats this bread shall live forever 
Alleluia! 
 

Nicene Creed: Prayed (All Masses excluding 9:30am Nundah) 

Third Scrutiny of RCIA Candidates: Nundah 9:30am Mass  
 

Preface for Sundays in Ordinary Time: 6 

Eucharistic Prayer: 2 

Eucharistic Acclamation: 1 

 

Readings  20th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

First Reading   Proverbs 9:1-6 

Second Reading  Ephesians 5:15-20 

Gospel Reading  John 6:51-58 

CORPUS CHRISTI REPAIR AND RESTORATION FUNDRAISING DRIVE 
TARGET $1,000,000 

To date, we have raised $213,678 towards our target of $1 million. 
Thank you to all those who have contributed to this important 
cause. 

Of course, we are still working towards our target of $1 million.  If 
you are able to contribute towards the cost of restoration and re-
pair work to our beautiful heritage-listed Corpus Christi Catholic 
Church, please use the details below for donations.  Thank you for 
your financial assistance. 

Fr Daniel Redhead   
 
Account Name: Church Restoration 
BSB: 064-786 
Account Number: 100 025 586 
Description:  Please include your name here unless you wish to 
remain anonymous. 
Cash or Cheque: Envelopes are available at the rear of the church. 
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